JH-189 )

On Wednesday, September 10, 2014 4:44 PM, Jacky Breech <midnightinsp@yahoo.com> wrote:
I am writing as a representative of several downtown businesses; I am a member of Treasures. Since
Mainly Manitowoc no longer exists, we are trying to organize a downtown fall event, Scarecrowfest.

Mayor Nickels has approved and should contact you regarding our plan. We are asking MPU to install
cornstalks on 14 or fewer light posts in the 2.5 blocks south of the 8th Street Bridge. The stalks are being
purchased from Meyer's Market. We would like the stalks attached with twine which will not scratch or
damage the light posts.

Since the sponsors of this event are local small businesses with no budget, we are asking you to wave the
$5 per calendar day per pole fee. Will this be pssible?

If you have any questions, please contact Jody at Treasures, 242-7825, or Kate at Ivy Trails, 973-9880.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jacky Breech

Midnight Inspirations

Treasures

On Wednesday, September 10, 2014 8:49 PM, Jacky Breech <midnightinsp@yahoo.com> wrote:

Just a quick update after our meeting tonight. The number of cornstalks/light poles may increase to 17 -
25. We will get back to you with the exact number and where.

Thank you,
Jacky Breech
Treasures

Jacky Breech midnightinsp@yahoo.com
Thu 9/11/2014 8:47 PM
Steve Bacalzo <stevebacalzo@mpu.org>

I certainly apologize for another email. As I said, we are a little green at this. The number of light poles
has increased again.

Meyers Market has agreed to attach all the cornstalks to the poles with twine. We will not need MPU to
provide that service. They will put them up the end of September and will remove the end of October.

We will provide a map of the light poles we plan to use and the exact number.

Again we are asking your approval of this project and asking you to wave the $5/day/light pole fee. Again,
please contact Kay or Jody as indicated in the first e-mail or send me a message.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jacky Breech
920-682-8044



